
Bible Study 

 

 

Bible Study continues this month on Wednesdays at 7 PM on Zoom starting January 22nd.  

Don’t miss this great opportunity! Have you ever wondered about Paul’s missionary journeys?  

This winter during Bible study you will be able to both see pictures and learn about the places that the 

Apostle Paul traveled. During my recent trip to Greece and Ephesus (in Turkey)  

I traveled to some of the cities where Paul traveled and started churches. We will travel city by city each 

week. Each study will consist of pictures of the area and archaeological sites and an overview of what 

Paul wrote to the people in those churches.  

This is a wonderful chance to explore some of the world from the comfort of your home and gain a 

deeper understanding of Paul and his endeavors to bring the good news to the world. I hope you will 

join us.  

It would be helpful for background, to read Acts 13 – 20. Dr. Cindy McClung will lead this study. 

Rev Cindy 

 


